
What’s Happening Here?
Enhance Pedestrian Safety Add Protected Bike Lane

Bedford Ave., Dean St. to Flushing Ave. 
Corridor Safety Improvements

Organize Roadway  
and Calm Traffic Improve Visibility

NYC DOT will implement safety improvements along Bedford Ave. between Dean St. 
and Flushing Ave.: 

•	 Upgrade buffered bike lane to a protected bike lane along west curb

•	 Barrier protected bike lane between Dean St. and Halsey St.

•	 Parking protected bike lane between Halsey St. and Flushing Ave.

•	 Install painted pedestrian islands to increase visibility and shorten crossing distances

•	 Reduce vehicular speeding by narrowing roadway, increasing safety for all road users 
All travel lanes will be maintained

•	 Install new loading zones to accommodate curbside activity

Implementation begins Fall 2024
 Existing: 
 Bedford Ave. 

 Proposed: 
 43rd Ave. QNS 

For additional information about this project, contact the NYC DOT Brooklyn  
Borough Commissioner’s Office at 646.892.1350 or visit our website: nyc.gov/dot  
To sign up for NYC DOT updates, visit: nyc.gov/dotnews


